
Proactive Release 

The following document has been proactively released by the Department of the 
Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC), on behalf of the Prime Minister, Rt Hon Jacinda Ardern: 

Update on Planning for Queen's Platinum Jubilee 

The following documents have been included in this release: 

Title of minute: Additional Item: Update on Planning for Queen's Platinum Jubilee 
(CAB-22-MIN-0010) 

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, if requested, 
would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Where this is the case, 
the relevant section of the Act that would apply has been identified. Where information has 
been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would outweigh the reasons for 
withholding it.  

Key to redaction code: 

• Section 9(2)(f)(iv), to maintain the confidentiality of advice tendered by or to Ministers
and officials

© Crown Copyright, Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International (CC BY 4.0) 

https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/


Cabinet 

I N   C O N F I D E N C E 
CAB-22-MIN-0010 

Minute of Decision 

This document contains information for the New Zealand Cabinet. It must be treated in confidence and 
handled in accordance with any security classification, or other endorsement. The information can only be 
released, including under the Official Information Act 1982, by persons with the appropriate authority. 

Additional Item: Update on Planning for Queen's Platinum Jubilee 

Portfolio Prime Minister 

On 1 February 2022, Cabinet: 

1 noted the update by the Prime Minister on the planning for marking the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee, which will celebrate the 70th anniversary of the Queen’s reign; 

2 noted that the celebratory events for the Platinum Jubilee will have a strong ‘green’ theme 

with a focus on planting trees sustainably; 

3 noted that in 2015, New Zealand contributed $1 million to support the Queen’s 

Commonwealth Canopy, a rainforest preservation initiative [CAB-15-MIN-0256]; 

4 noted that to mark the Jubilee, the Prime Minister intends to allocate $1 million to the Trees 

that Count programme; 

5 

8 noted the Prime Minister will announce this initiative in the coming weeks. 

Michael Webster 

Secretary of the Cabinet 
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